
Dear people.  I am very concerned about our climate.  I understand this bill (House Bill 2020) is under 
consideration.  I want you to keep this bill strong with no breaks for polluters.  Please do not roll back 
existing climate  legislation.  This bill will help rural communities such as ours.  Thank you, Mary Ann 
Wilcox, 8530 N. Bank Rd., Roseburg, OR, 97470   
 


